PHENIX CITY SCHOOLS

Wation, ond mooct

Dear Red Devil Nation,

Below is a synopsis of rules pertinent to Phenix City Schools’ use of Garrett-Harrison Stadium:

e Gates will open at 6:15 p.m.

e Patrons may not re-enter upon exit.

e An adult family member or guardian must accompany students under 14; an older sibling or family
member who is a current PCS student does not qualify as the designated adult family member.

e No smoking, alcohol, vaping, or weapons allowed on or near the premises.

e Backpacks, purses (other than small clutches), and diaper bags are not permitted. Phenix City
Schools strongly encourages fans not to bring any bags. However, the following will be allowed:

o Each fan may carry one bag that is clear plastic, vinyl, or PVC no larger than 12" x 6" x
12" or a one-gallon clear plastic freezer bag (Ziploc bag or similar).
e Metal detectors are in use.
Video surveillance is in use throughout the stadium.
Loitering is not allowed.
o Locations of emphasis where “hanging out” is not permitted are, but not limited to, the
following:
m Underneath the stadium or in lobby areas
m  Near the restrooms or concessions areas
m Inthe aisles or entryways
o Persons lingering will be asked once to return to their seats.
o Any non-compliant persons will be removed from the venue without reimbursement.

e Pertinent to home football events:

o The south end zone nearest the batting facility is off-limits to children not accompanied by
an adult.
o Students are not allowed to walk to or sit on the visitors’ side.

e After an event, attendees are not allowed on any playing surfaces or competition areas.

e Students should arrange for transportation home when the game concludes. Any student
remaining at the stadium 30 minutes after the game's completion who is still waiting on a ride
may be barred from attending future home games. Students must make arrangements in advance
or contact their rides during the third quarter to coordinate pickup.

Your compliance with these guidelines will ensure a safe and orderly environment for Red Deuvil
Nation.

Thank you,

Dr. Janet Sherrod
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